
Meeting Minutes

I. Call to order

A meeting of Awakening Together Trustees was held on 09/18/2017 at 5:30 MT. Attendees included 
Regina, Jacquelyn, Jay, Ken, Gloria, Carrie, Helen and Doreen. Members not in attendance included: 
Sonja 

Approval of minutes:   08/21/17 minutes approved

Contemplation of quote:    I believe that God gives you hopes and dreams in a size that's too large, so you have something to 

grow into.” ~ Lynn A. Robinson

Unfinished business:

A) Welcome/Congrats – Helen Avery welcomed to trustee board. Doreen Bonnet congratulated 
for becoming an AT minister

B) New meeting time -  Trustees will continue to meet at 5:45MT/7:45ET. Duration changing to 
90 minutes. Resuming 1st and 3rd Monday beginning in October 2017.

C) Website update: Website is completed last Friday in August. Minor clean up being done by 
Ken, Jacquelyn and RDA

D) New radio provider:  Previous provider was 15.00/month, but no longer able to meet our 
needs. New provider 99.00/month. New provider allows us to create apps. AT app now 
available.

E) Retreat update: Jacquelyn provided update. We were able to release one floor of rooms at 
retreat center based on registrations. October 5th is last day to register for fall retreat.

F) Igor satsang update: Jay confirmed satsang is scheduled for 10/08/17 at 7:30ET. Post for 
satsang to be released 1 week prior to interview.

G) Minister's Association Subcommittee update: Gloria asked for feedback on several 
agenda items for minister subcommittee meeting scheduled for 09/28/17. Will report new 
updates at first October meeting. Regina will send information to Gloria regarding use of the 
forum software for the Minister's Association Subcommittee

H) Israel trip: RDA informed the Israel trip is completely priced and is now available to view on 
the website.  Payment plans are available. RDA will address Board of directors about partial 
scholarship for main part of Israel trip. Recommendation by Trustees is $500 per scholarship 
until budget has been fulfilled or there are no more applicants.



I) Retreat House subcommittee: RDA recommended Benet Monastery property for possible 
fundraising retreats, as well as to get members accustomed to retreat house idea. Lisa Hester 
visited property. Lisa will continue as chair of Retreat house subcommittee.

J) Next meeting Mon 10/02/17

II. Adjournment

 

Gloria Wells

Secretary Date of approval

Page 2


	I. Call to order
	II. Adjournment

